

10 December, 2021

"LeaveHomeSafe" Mobile Application Arrangements

Dear Members,

Pursuant to the Government's latest announcement, with effect from 9 December, 2021 (Thursday), all members and guests must scan the "LeaveHomeSafe" (LHS) venue QR code using "LeaveHomeSafe" (LHS) mobile application before entering the club. Please show it to our security guard for verification.

The following three categories of persons may fill in a specified form available on the Government COVID-19 Thematic Website as an alternative to the use of the LHS mobile application: (www.coronavirus.gov.hk/pdf/599F visitorinfo dec9 ENG.pdf)

- (a) persons aged 65 or above and aged 15 or below;
- (b) persons with disability; and
- (c) other persons recognised by the Government or organization(s) authorised by the Government

For persons aged 15 or below entering the club, he or she would not have to register his or her personal information using the specified form if he or she is accompanied by an adult who has complied with the LHS requirement or used the specified form to register relevant information as an alternative in accordance with the requirements.

The Club will continue to closely monitor the epidemic situation and review the various measures as required.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397-4311. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Club Management

